MT. VERNON HIGH SCHOOL

Brooke Tharp

Principal

Engage, Educate and Empower Today's Students

Stan Wilkison

Assistant Principal

Anita Glaze

Assistant Principal



Kacie Grimm

Director of Counseling

Gifts, Grants and Donations Received at Mt. Vernon High School

Dear Mt. Vernon School Board members,

On behalf of Mt. Vernon High School, we ask that the school board approve the donation outlined below. Thank you for your consideration.

Date: February 15, 2024

Donor: Anonymous

Purpose: Support Karen Riesterer's FACS classes

Item: \$800 cash

Lisa Tappy

MVHS Treasurer

Brooke Tharp

MVHS Principal

Brooke Tharp